
 
10 November 2023 

 
 
Dear  

ATISN 19226 – Health Board Funding  

Thank you for your email to the Welsh Government which was received on 27 
October 2023 regarding health board funding.  You requested the following:   
 

• Whilst you are aware that the Welsh Government publish overall funding 
figures for Health Boards yearly, you wish to be provided with the data for 
funding per person for each of the individual Health Boards in Wales. 

 
In your email dated 01 November, you stated that you would like: 
 

• the data on a yearly basis for at least the last five years, as well as being 
divided into each individual health board. 
 

Our Response 
 
The information that you request is publicly available via Stats Wales.  
 
The following links which you may wish to interrogate, will allow you to gather the 
data you require: 

• Revenue expenditure analysed by categories: NHS programme budget 
(gov.wales) which includes per head figures and can be filtered by Heath 
Board 

• Latest populations figures, by health board: Population estimates by local 
health boards and year (gov.wales) 

 

Next steps 

If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  

https://statswales.gov.wales/Catalogue/Health-and-Social-Care/Health-Finance/NHS-Programme-Budget
https://statswales.gov.wales/Catalogue/Health-and-Social-Care/Health-Finance/NHS-Programme-Budget
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstatswales.gov.wales%2FCatalogue%2FPopulation-and-Migration%2FPopulation%2FEstimates%2FLocal-Health-Boards%2Fpopulationestimates-by-welshhealthboard-year&data=05%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7C1d77ab2963ec44c7cd8908dbdec628bb%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638348714880065629%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v0BxYzxzsDx6NYQmiR58kAAIeLCjKfYJ4bvRl%2BY3yRU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstatswales.gov.wales%2FCatalogue%2FPopulation-and-Migration%2FPopulation%2FEstimates%2FLocal-Health-Boards%2Fpopulationestimates-by-welshhealthboard-year&data=05%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7C1d77ab2963ec44c7cd8908dbdec628bb%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638348714880065629%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v0BxYzxzsDx6NYQmiR58kAAIeLCjKfYJ4bvRl%2BY3yRU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 


